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Erasmus+ KA2 project RAFT “Work-Based Learning Recognition”

(“Reconnaître les Acquis en Formation par le Travail“) started in

November 2020  and will be completed by April 2023. Many formally

low-qualified people do not get the formal recognition of their

knowledge and skills at their workplace. Therefore, the RAFT project

is working towards the formal assessment of these skills. 

The project includes 8 partnering organizations from 6

European countries: Austria, Belgium, France, Italy, Latvia,

and Slovenia. 

These partners will be developing the following outputs:

- assessment reference frameworks in HORECA and

horticulture sectors, 

- a guide on informal learning assessment 

methods and validation procedures,  

- a quality guide for recognition systems.
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